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HAPPENING NOW 
 
At approximately 5:30PM, the Spotsylvania Sheriff’s Office received information of a 
shooting in the area of Olde Greenwich Circle in Spotsylvania. Upon arrival, deputies 
found multiple subjects shot. At this time, the Sheriff’s Office has confirmed 3 deceased 
and 3 victims transported to local hospitals. This is an active and fluid investigation. At 
this time, we do not know the ages of any of the victims. No suspect(s) have been 
apprehended at this time of this release. We ask the public to please stay clear of the 
area. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember, your phone call or online tip can make a difference. 
Phone: 1-800-928-5822 or 1-540-582-5822 

Online: www.p3tips.com or www.spotsylvaniacrimesolvers.org 
P3tips App: from Android or Google store 

 
 


